
‭DRAFT‬
‭EAST WINDSOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS‬

‭Board Policy Review Sub-Committee Special Meeting – October 30, 2024‬
‭Room A5, Broad Brook Elementary School‬

‭14 Rye Street, Broad Brook, CT‬

‭H. Spencer called the meeting to order at 5:39 p.m.‬

‭Attendance: H. Spencer, B. LeBorious, F. Neill, G. Resto, Dr. P. Tudryn, J. Martin‬

‭Also in Attendance:  K. Carey-Trull‬

‭Policy Review: Receive 6000 Series‬‭:‬
‭●‬ ‭Board Policy Review subcommittee members received the Shipman & Goodwin proposed‬

‭6000 Series.  School Administrators will be working simultaneously with J. Martin on‬
‭proposed changes as BPR members will also review and provide feedback.‬

‭●‬ ‭BPR members will provide feedback on the 6000 Series by November 20, 2024.‬

‭Discussion: Policy 5136 - Participation Fees for Co-Op Sports‬‭:‬
‭●‬ ‭Draft policy was reviewed.  Proposed revisions were agreed upon to bring forward to the‬

‭entire Board at the next regular meeting.‬

‭Miscellaneous‬‭:‬
‭●‬ ‭Reminder was provided that feedback is due on the 5000 Series by BPR members by‬

‭November 11, 2024.‬

‭Meeting was adjourned at 6:20 p.m.‬

‭Respectfully submitted,‬
‭Patrick Tudryn‬
‭Subcommittee Member/Superintendent‬


